Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Talent Agencies, has declined to rule on the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Jack Salesses on February 26, 2015. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:
The Department found that Petitioner had not presented any information indicating that he had a particular set of circumstances or was substantially affected. Additionally, the Department could not issue a declaratory statement without issuing a statement of general applicability.
A copy of the Order Declining the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk’s Office, 1940 North Monroe Street, Suite 92, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202, (850)921-0342, AGC.Filing@myfloridalicense.com.
